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Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: This week we have been identifying the affect meeting Jesus had on Simeon and explaining how God 

was revealed through Jesus in the temple. Next week we will be creating a song of revelation and 

discussing what waiting feels like. 

Maths: This week we have been drawing bar charts and line graphs and answering questions about them. 

Next week we will begin our fractions unit. 

Literacy: This week we have been analysing features of a range of suspense stories and creating our own 

class toolkit. Next week we will be selecting vocabulary for effect and interest and using expanded noun 

phrases. 

EXTRA:  

- We know have a year 4 Twitter page. Please follow us! @YearfourStMarys 

- Homework is given out on a Thursday and handed in by Tuesday.  

- Please remember reading should be recorded in diaries at least 3 times a week. 

- Reminder-it is getting colder. Please can children have a jumper and jogging bottoms for PE.  

- -a reminder that Y4 have to complete a times table assessment set by the Government later this 

year. Children should know all their times table and division facts up to 12x12. 

- 4H and 3D mass on Friday 7th February at 9am in the school hall. All welcome! 

 

Regards, 

Year 4 Team 
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